
Dear Mayor and Council                                       

I for one would love to see the dog boarding return to animal control here. I don't know how 
we would have managed some of my husbands illnesses and surgeries without that being 
in place. That was one of the things that made life so much easier and made Mackenzie a 
great place to live.  

Sincerely, 

Barbara Godin 

 


